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Background 
 
Driving and Log Haulage are critical risks for the forest industry. Road conditions can 
deteriorate during the winter and summer months, creating a hazard for road users. All 
hazardous road conditions should be reported via the FPC 1089 Contractor Hazard / Incident 
Event Notification form.  
 
Key Points  
 

• Safety is everyone’s responsibility  

• The standard you go past is the standard you accept  

• Report road hazards via the FPC 108  

• FPC1089’s are to be emailed to nearmiss@fpc.wa.gov.au  
 


